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Subject: In Support of Thomas Covington Johnson's Farm on Ballfield Road on Peaks Island
To: Permitting@portlandmaine.gov

September 22, 2017
Dear Members of the Board:

| am writing in support of the horse farm belonging to Thomas Covington Johnson on Ballfield Road on Peaks Island.

| understand horses are required to have shelter by Maine Law, and | support the horse owners and the landowner
providing that shelter.

| believe the farm and the open space contribute to our quality of life on the island. It has been there for years. | have
been to the farm many times over many years and the horses and property are cared for extremely well. How this could
become an issue at this point in time, is hard to fathom.

Thank you for your consideration.

In good health,

Ellen Mahony, MD
Trefethen Avenue
Peaks Island, Maine 04108



